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flonci, Hew Nexico
Jarnuary ol, 1749

Arc C. '-"A T‘Jdﬂr
549 ¥, ‘eshin
Chicago, iliin

Dear *:r. ‘Tudor:

n Janary 24, 1944, I wrote you givins yvou tno
report on the volume test I took on the Baca Jell in

B R vy dewr
aralny BINS

dn January 26, I received a tzlegram from you
requestin; this informatior so I immediately sent a tele-
gram baci to youe

Today we have apsin rec@ived a reguest for this
information. ZFriclosed is copy of the letter I wrote you
on January 24, 1949

Verv truly yours,

0il & Gas lnspector
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